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IOWA WEATHERIZATION PROGRAM NOTICE 24-07 
 
 
 
TO: Executive Directors, Weatherization Coordinators  
 
FROM: Christine Taylor, Weatherization Program Manager 
 
DATE: February 21, 2025 
 
RE:  Flat Rate 
 
Effective: February 21, 2025 
 
 
Agencies are instructed to amend current general weatherization flat rate contracts with 
contractors that are in force with the following statement:  
 
“Flat rate prices are subject to change.” 
 
 
Future general weatherization flat rate contracts with contractors must include the above 
statement.  
 
 
 
 


